
Delegates report on June Meeting 2019. 
 
Not much to report from the June EMOA meeting. 
 
DVO will host the Midland Championships on Longstone Moor (not Shining 
Cliff as originally planned on Sunday 8th February 2020.  There was some 
change in the officials which the committee approved. Sorry, didn't write the 
changes down. 
NOC will host a supporting middle distance event on Saturday 8th February at 
Bramcote Hills. 
 
BOF qualifications database is very out of date.  Clubs asked to take off 
members who are no longer active in their roles. EMOA should be holding a 
Planners' and Controllers' conference next year but we have no one in the 
role of Development Officer.  Anyone who wishes to step into this role would 
be welcomed with open arms. 
 
The junior squad have been active, training in the Dales and two juniors went 
to the World Schools Champs with support from EMOA and elsewhere - see 
EMEWs. 
 
Harrington Leake was picked to go to Lagganlia. 
There are not enough EM M/W 18s for the JIRCs on 28th September (SYO). 
If there are any juniors of Orange/Light Green standard who are not already 
members of the squad then clubs should forward their names to Ann-Marie 
Duckworth (DVO) 
 
A new treasurer is needed as Mark Webster will be standing down.  Club reps  
asked to ask for volunteers. 
 
The EMOA AGM will be on Monday 23rd September, 2019 at 7.30pm at the 
Pace Rooms, Clifton. Please could as many members as possible attend as 
several members of the committee will be away, an the meeting may not be 
quorate. 


